
February 8th

Good afternoon! I apologize for the lack of newsletters recently! These 
snow/cold days have me a mess. Conference slips will be coming home 
tonight. Please fill out and return as soon as possible! We tried our best to 
meet everyone’s preferences in the scheduling process. Unfortunately, most 
had similar time frames. Please let me know if there is an issue. 

For Valentines Day we will allow valentine boxes and exchanges. 
However, we are not having a typical school party. Instead, we have the 
Omaha Street Percussion performing for us! Students will still be able to enjoy 
the meat and cheese tray as well as the crackers and cookies provided. Thank 
you for all of your help and donations this year! 

Box Top forms are being sent home today. The collection is from Feb 
11-20th. Fill a sheet with box tops, bring it to the office for a prize from the 
prize-box! Thanks for helping the PTO!

We have been very productive with our school days so far this year! 
We completed the novel, Number the Stars with a project in the shape of the
Star of David. Students have become very comfortable with fractions in math; 
they are no longer scary! As for writing, our persuasive essays paid off. My 
class did very well on the district writing assessment too! 

If your child would like any additional help in math, I preview the 
lessons two mornings each week and I am happy to have them join. 

A reminder Parent/Teacher Conferences are February 19th and 21. I 
look forward to seeing you! As always, if you have any questions or concerns 
please don’t hesitate to contact me at mskrdla@gpsne.org. 

Miss Skrdla J

We will be reading 
“Zathura” and 

focusing on 
drawing

conclusions and
vocabulary.

Feb. 12 High School Choir 
Visit

Feb. 14 Valentine’s Day 
Assembly

Feb. 18 No School

Feb. 25 Read Across 
America Week

Students will 
continue practicing 
grammar skills with 

subject and verb 
agreement. 

We will continue 
with Topic 8 
Multiplying a 

Whole Number by 
a Fraction. 

Feb. 4-8

Book Report
The next book report is 

students choice. It is due 
on Friday, February 8th.  
Please make sure you 

follow requirements on the 
Book Report Letter!

Winter Weather
It is getting colder! Please 

make sure your child comes 
to school prepared. We 

have outdoor recess unless 
it is raining or 10 degrees 

(with wind chill). Students 
must have pants and long 

sleeves to go outside if it is 
40 degrees or colder. This 

will help students stay 
healthy throughout the 

winter. Thank you!

mailto:mskrdla@gpsne.org

